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July 9, 2018 
 
Mr. LaDel Laub 
Dixie Escalante Rural Electric Association 
145 West Brigham Road 
St. George, Utah 84790 
 
Re:  Dixie Power’s Proposed Tariff Revisions, Docket No. 18-066-T02 
 
Dear Mr. Laub: 
 
 The Public Service Commission of Utah (PSC) reviewed the June 18, 2018 filing by Dixie 
Escalante Rural Electric Association, doing business as Dixie Power (Dixie), adding three new rate 
tariffs to Dixie’s retail electric rates. Specifically, Dixie added: 1) the Distributed Generation rate, 
which will replace the existing net metering rate, to conform to industry changes; 2) the High Density 
rate; and 3) the Industrial rate. Dixie notes items 2 and 3 were added to cover potential customers that 
are unwilling to sign power supply contracts. Dixie proposes an effective date of August 1, 2018 for 
the new rates.  

 
The PSC also reviewed the July 2, 2018 action request response filed by the Division of 

Public Utilities (DPU). The DPU states that Dixie’s Board approved the proposed tariff changes on 
May 3, 2018. The DPU also states Dixie mailed notices to its members of the proposed tariff changes 
on May 20, 2018 prior to public meetings held on June 5, 2018 in Beryl, Utah and June 6, 2018 in St. 
George, Utah. The DPU recommends the PSC acknowledge Dixie’s tariff changes.  

 
Based on the PSC’s review of the filing and the DPU’s comments, the PSC acknowledges the 

filing as complying with Utah Code Ann. § 54-7-12(7). Accordingly, it is available for public 
inspection at the PSC. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
/s/ Gary L. Widerburg 
PSC Secretary 
DW#303319 


